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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
CC:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Gina Fiandaca, Assistant City Manager 
 

FROM:  Robert Spillar, P.E., Director            
Austin Transportation Department 

    
DATE:  February 7, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Item Postponement – Interlocal agreement with Capital Metro 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
This memo is to notify you of staff’s intent to postpone Item 40 on the February 20 City 
Council Agenda, which will post later today. The item is to approve negotiation and execution 
of an interlocal agreement with Capital Metro to purchase transit passes, in response to 
Council Resolution No. 20181213-044.  
 
We were required to move forward with posting the item for February 20 because we had 
previously postponed the item to this specific agenda. However, in order to continue 
conversations about how to potentially use incentives to increase transit ridership, we will 
postpone the item.  
 
The postponement from staff will appear in Changes and Corrections before the meeting. 
  

https://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=312625

